
July 5,2007 

Code Enforcement Officl~r 

City of Portland 
389 Congress Street 
Portland, Maine 04101 Ob 'd. c.. 006 
Dear Sir/Madam: 

I am a resident of Yarmouth, Maine and on February 14, 2005 I was on the premises of 
130 Emery Street in Portland. I fell on the steps leading to that dwelling causing serious injury to 
me, that required surgical intervention. According to Portland tax records that dwelling is 
owned by Janice Chapman of Cape Elizabeth. The steps are extremely steep and may not be up 
to the standards of the Portland building code and I would appreciate it if you would perform an 
examination of that property to ensure that the stairs comply with the building code. 

f;jg 
John Schumacher 

37 Pinewood Road 
Yarmouth, Maine 04096 
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